ez, Welcome

Jenny Steward
RN BScN

Dear Board, Residents, Family and Friends,

We would like to welcome Jenny Steward, as our new Director of Care, to the Bennett
Centre Long Term Care.

Jenny grew up in Georgetown and has been a nurse for 19 years. She began her career
working on the wards before transitioning into management. Her passion lies in working
with the elderly, and finds joy in going to work every day, knowing that she can make a
difference in their lives. She has a hands on philosophy in her job and likes to see results and
is always looking for answers.

Jenny is known to be approachable and builds rapport with residents, families and staff.
She is compassionate, kind, and dedicated, always going above and beyond to ensure that
the residents receive the best care possible. Outside of work, she cherishes time with her
teenage son, especially watching him play sports. She also enjoys walking and spending
time with her beloved pets at home.

We look forward to working with a dedicated and organized individual that believes in our
Mission, Vision and Values.

Thank you for joining me in welcoming Jenny aboard!
Best regards,

Jeff Renaud,
Chief Executive Officer
Bennett Village



